December 9th, 2008

The Easton Hospital School of Nursing  held a business meeting preceding the annual Christmas Luncheon on December 9th 2008 at Green Pond Country Club. Maryann Corona presided and opened with a prayer.

 Newly installed Officers  were introduced.

The minutes of the October 14th meeting were read and approved by a motion from Annie Barrese and seconded by Carolyn Knauss.

The Treasurer’s report for the period between September 30, 2008 and November 26, 2008 was presented by Yvonne Piscanio and approved.

New Business- It was reported that Bixler’s Easton store was going out of business but we will be able to order 50 year pins from their store in Allentown. Ten pins have been ordered.

Holiday correspondent cards were read by Yvonne Piscano.

Flowers were sent to Helen Morris for her 96th Birthday

.

A motion from Lois Danner and seconded by Carolyn Knauss for the purchase of the pins and flowers.

Jeane Titus reported that Easton Hospital will offer a tour of their facility after our annual banquet in May for those interested alumni. The invitation will be noted in the Alumni Banquet newsletter.

The annual Alumni Banquet honoring the Class of 1959 will be held May 9th 2009 at the Best Western Hotel in Bethlehem. A committee was formed and will meet at Ellen Palermo’s home on January 18th, 2009. An inclement weather date will be January 25th. Volunteer members on the committee are as follows-Maryann Corona, Yvonne Piscanio, Joan Berttolino, Jeane Titus, Carolyn VanSyckle, Jeanne Kocian,  Annie Barrese, Nina Merlo, Maryann Conkey, Janet Leone, and Ellen Palermo. 

The Nightingale Committee, chaired by Carolyn Knauss will be reactivated with a meeting.

It has been posted on our web site that Sterling Heil, son of Dorothy Geiger Heil Class of 1944 is interested in finding former classmates for his mother.

There being no further business to report, the meeting was adjourned by a motion from Jeane Titus and seconded by Joan Bertolino,

Respectfully Submitted-Ellen Palermo

